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DANIEL VERGARA <daniverg@hotmail.com> Mon, Apr 28, 2014 at 10:34 AM
To: "Adam.Lid@lacity.org" <adam.lid@lacity.org>

To: Councilmember O'Farrell

Arts, Parks, Health, Aging and Rivers Committee

I support the Citizens for Los Angeles Wildlife initiative to create an ordinance that will include:

· A city-wide ban on the sale and purchase of anticoagulant rodenticides. 

· A prohibition of the municipal, commercial, industrial, professional and private use of anticoagulant

rodenticides particularly in our hillsides and other ecologically-sensitive areas and/or within 100 feet

of parks, school zones, playgrounds and play structures.

· A system of punitive fines to be instituted to support this ordinance, with additional fines for

rodenticide usage in hillsides and ecologically sensitive areas.

Sincerely,
 
 
Daniel Vergara 

VERGARAarchitects.com 
C: 323 600 5566
E: daniverg@hotmail.com 
https://www.facebook.com/VERGARAarchitects


